
A message from the Parkway Manor Health Office: 

 

  "Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, and working 
together is success." – Henry Ford 

 

 The coronavirus has brought great challenges to our world.  We as a society are 
learning to navigate safely through this pandemic.  The health and wellness of the 
students and staff of Parkland School District is our primary goal.  In order to 
keep everyone healthy and safe, we need to come together as a team.  The 
nursing department are requesting your help for a few new guidelines in order to 
achieve this goal: 

·        Please share information with the nurse if your student or family had an 
exposure to someone who had a positive COVID-19 test. 

·        All information shared with the nurse is kept confidential and is not shared. 

·        Please complete the Student Wellness Form daily.  If you answer yes to any 
of the questions, keep your child home and a nurse will contact you. 

·        Please also use the Attendance line  to call out your child sick from school. 

·        If your child has any COVID-19 symptoms please keep your child home from 
school and contact the nurse.  You will be required to have a doctor’s note in 
order for your child to return to school.  A current list of symptoms can be found 
here https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-
testing/symptoms.html  

We thank you for your help in keeping our students and staff healthy. 

 

Stay Safe! 

Mrs. Schrimpe 
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